


 

We also implore the Board of Trustees to demonstrate the District's commitment to the 
safety,  welfare and education of these students and employees by adopting a written 
statement of  principles that makes clear its stance and enumerates specific standards by 
which it will  demonstrate support. From freezing non-resident tuition to extending AB 540 
protections to all  eligible students in the District, and other such measures, there are many 
ways the Board can  walk the talk. We hope that w
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